
   

 
 
 
 

 
Our ref: 758,479 
Your ref:  
 

 

 

From: 
 

 

 
 
GTN:  
 
12 February 2018 

 
via E-mail 
 
cc:  

 
 
Dear  

 
CARILLION CONTRACTS INFORMATION  
 
I am writing to confirm that we have now completed our search for the information, 
which you requested on 14/01/2018.  
 
A copy of the information is below, the past 18 months is defined from 1st June 2016 to 
14 January 2018 – 
 

1. How many contracts have Carillion bid for in the past 18 months? 
4 
 

2. How many contracts have Carillion won in the past 18 months? 
2 
 

3. The name of the contract and date won 
 
Name of contract Awarded date 
A249 Sheppey Crossing Road Safety 
Mitigation 

06/03/2017 
 

Area 13 Construction Works 
Framework (CWF) Lot 11: Temporary 
Traffic Management 

23/01/2017 

 
4. Carillion’s Government liaison left a month after the contractor’s July profit 

warning and was not replaced for a further three months.  Please provide the file 
of papers, exchanges and information arising when Highways England realised 
they had lost contact with Carillion and the attempts to reconnect. 
 
Highways England does not have a file of papers, exchanges and 
information that relate to Carillion's Government liaison.  Highways 
England contracted directly with Carillion and maintained normal 
contractual relationships with Carillion throughout the period. 
 

If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request you may ask for an 
internal review. Our internal review process is available at: 



   

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/about/complaints-
procedure  
 
If you require a print copy, please phone the Information Line on 0300 123 5000; or e-
mail info@highwaysengland.co.uk. You should contact me if you wish to complain. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
 Information Commissioner’s Office  
 Wycliffe House  
 Water Lane 
 Wilmslow 
 Cheshire 
 SK9 5AF 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote 
reference number 758,479 in any future communications.  
 
Yours sincerely 
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